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Good morning Mr. Chairman and committee members. 

Writing on behalf of James Macon, President of ATU998 and Michael Bautch, Vice President, we 

have the following comments. 

We believe that MCTS is eligible for funding for lost fare revenue in the CARES Act.  At this time 

we do not know if this is part of the funding already received by the county, or if this would be a 

separate request to the FTA. 

We further request that an itemized list of COVID related expenses by MCTS be made available 

to ATU998.  This list should include, but would not be limited to payments to it’s two paratransit 

operators, total payouts to management in any type of supplemental pay, and any funding kept 

in reserve for future expenses. 

We understand this situation is ongoing and changing day to day, and we appreciate everything 

you are doing to insure the safety and health of not only our Union members and all MCTS 

employees, but all County employees and residents. 

Please respond back with any questions or comments. 

Thank you. 

Respectfully, 

Tom Stawicki 

Legislative Director ATU998 
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